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Invitation to Participate in Press Conference 

(Translated) 

We in Hizb ut Tahrir / Wilayah of Sudan are pleased to invite you to attend 

and participate in the launch of the booklet about Al-Nahda Dam – published by 

Hizb ut Tahrir / Wilayah of Sudan, the booklet’s title is: 

An-Nahdha (Grand Renaissance) Dam and the 

Threats of Water War; 

Negligence of the Rulers and the Duty of the 

Ummah 

This will take place, at the press conference arranged by the Hizb on Saturday 

15th of Saffar 1439 AH (corresponding to 04/11/2017 CE) at 11 o’clock in the 

office of the Hizb in East Khartoum – Western Junction of October 21st Street 

with Mak Nimr Street. 

The invitation is intended to politicians, journalists and anyone who is 

interested in the matter. 

 

Ibrahim Othman (Abu Khalil) 

Official Spokesman of Hizb ut Tahrir 

in Wilayah Sudan 

 
 

 براهيمإ

 عثمان

(أبوخليل)  


